
 
PARISHES OF GREENCASTLE AND BADONEY LOWER 

Parish Office Contact Times: Monday to Friday (except Wednesday) 10.00am - 2.00pm 

Fr. Brian Donnelly (Parish Priest and Administrator)   |   (028) 8164 8283 

Fr. Roland Colhoun CC   |   (028) 8166 1445   |   ardstraweast@derrydiocese.org 

 Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time [Year A] (Sunday 12th February, 2023) 

Notices for the bulletin must be sent no later than Wednesdays at 8.00pm 

Anne Lench (Parish Secretary)   |   (028) 8164 8203   |   gortingreencastle@derrydiocese.org 

Maria Bradley   |   (028) 8164 8357   |   07768 395 038 (WhatsApp)                 
 

 

BAPTISMAL OR MARRIAGE CERTIFICATE REQUESTS: Call Fr. Donnelly on (028) 8164 8283 or the Parish Office on (028) 8164 8203 

DIOCESE OF DERRY – SAFEGUARDING: If you have any concerns with regards to safeguarding children or adults in need of protection within the Church call 
Marie Gormley, the Diocesan Designated Liaison Person (DLP) on 07596 500 793 or emailing mariegormley@derrydiocese.org (for more info visit derrydiocese.org/safeguarding) 

 

GREENCASTLE (G) 

SAT 11 FEB St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 
6.00pm Vigil Mass (Confessions beforehand) 
  Dominic O’Hagan RIP 
        Do This in Memory Programme (P4 and P7) 

SUN 12 FEB  Our Lady of Wayside, Broughderg 11.30am Mass John Joe Hollywood RIP 

TUE 14 FEB St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 1.00pm - 4.00pm Adoration 

SAT 18 FEB St. Patrick’s, Greencastle 6.00pm Vigil Mass 

SUN 19 FEB  Our Lady of Wayside, Broughderg 11.30am Mass 

SAINTS 
AND 

FEAST 
DAYS 

OF 
WEEK 

SUN 12 
 

TUE 14 
 

FRI 17 

SAT 18 

6th Sunday Ordinary Time “All you need say is “Yes” if you mean yes, “No” if you 
mean no. Anything more than this comes from the evil one’ (Matthew 5:17-37). 

St. Cyril and St. Methodius – 9th Century brothers who brought 
 the faith to Central Europe 

St. Fintan (died 603) – Associated with Clonenagh in Co. Laois 

Memorial of the Blessed Virgin Mary  

COLLECTIONS             GREENCASTLE: £1,010             BADONEY LOWER: £1,368.25 

BAPTISM (GREENCASTLE): We offer our prayers and best wishes to the family 
and friends of Mollie Grace McKernan, who was welcomed into the family of God through 
the Sacrament of Baptism on Saturday 4th February in St. Patrick’s Church, Greencastle. 

PARISH MEETING: A meeting for the parishes of Ardstraw East, Badoney Lower, Badoney Upper and 
Greencastle will take place on Monday 20th February at 7.00pm in Plumbridge Parochial Hall.  Members of 

the pastoral councils, finance committees and any other interested persons are invited to attend this 
meeting to discuss the pastoral wellbeing, future vision and provision of our combined parishes now under 

the pastoral care of the same clergy.  Parking available in Sacred Heart Church car park.  All welcome. 

CAPPAGH / BADONEY CCE – MONTHLY SEISIÚN: Friday 17th February at 9.00pm in O’Neill’s Bar 

and Bistro, Gortin.             Free admission          Light supper served          Everyone welcome 

DEATH (GREENCASTLE): We offer our sympathy and prayerful support to the family of 

Eamon Potter (Formil) who died during the week.  May he rest in peace and rise in glory. 

REMEMBERING OUR DEAD (GREENCASTLE) 
Death:      Eamon Potter 

Anniversaries:      Gerry Myles McCullagh     Margaret Bradley     John Joe Hollywood     Dominic O’Hagan 
 

BADONEY LOWER (BL) 

SAT 11 FEB St. Patrick’s, Gortin 
7.30pm Vigil Mass (Confessions beforehand) 
            Do This in Memory Programme (P4 and P7) 

SUN 12 FEB St. Mary’s, Rouskey 10.00am Mass (Confessions beforehand) 

FRI 17 FEB St. Mary’s, Rouskey 7.30pm Mass Peter McSwiggan RIP 

SAT 18 FEB St. Patrick’s, Gortin 7.30pm Vigil Mass (Confessions beforehand) 

SUN 19 FEB 
St. Mary’s, Rouskey. 

St Patrick’s, Gortin 
10.00am   Mass (Confessions beforehand) 
3.30pm - 5.00pm Adoration Mass (Confessions beforehand) 

POPE JOHN PAUL II AWARDS: Congratulations to Lasairíona Ní Néill and Shauna Cassidy who 

both received the Gold Award at the awards ceremony in St. Eugene's Cathedral, Derry 

on Monday afternoon.  We thank them for their ongoing contribution to our 

parish community and pray for the current JP2 students in our parish. 

GORTIN ST. PATRICK’S CLUB was thrilled to see Margaret Keenan receive her GAA President's 
Awards for outstanding voluntary contribution to the GAA and the Club last Friday and thank her 
for the decades of dedicated service she has given to the Club.  Maith thú agus go raibh maith 
agat!  2023 Club membership is now open.  Club membership is essential for all players and 

coaches.  Great rates and deals available. You can register online right now via Foireann. 
Ádh mór go Cian, Liam Og, Diarmaid and Omagh CBS who take on Holy Trinity in the 

MacRory Cup Final in Omagh on Sunday at 2:00pm. 

DERRY DIOCESAN – PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES (MONDAY 3RD TO FRIDAY 7TH JULY) 
PHONE: (028) 7126 0293           EMAIL: derrypilgrim@outlook.com  

POSTAL ADDRESS: The Pilgrimage office, 164 Bishop Street, Derry, BT48 6UJ 

ARDS FRIARY – ‘THINGS THAT MATTER’ RESIDENTIAL RETREAT 
Friday 24th to Sunday 26th February (first weekend of Lent).  It will be led by Philip McParland.  

Cost €175.  To register call 074 91 38909 or email info@ardsfriary.ie. 
Enquiries / further information can be obtained by emailing philipmcparland@hotmail.com 

PRECIOUS LIFE RALLY FOR LIFE IN BELFAST – "WE'RE MARCHING FOR THEIR LIVES” 
Saturday 11th March at 2.00pm, Custom House Square.  This will be the first major pro-life 

march in Northern Ireland since abortion was unjustly forced on our unborn children. 

REMEMBERING OUR DEAD (BADONEY LOWER) 
Anniversaries:     Eamon McSwiggan     Peter McSwiggan     Brendan Keenan     Edward O’Hagan 

  

 

mailto:ardstraweast@derrydiocese.org
mailto:philipmcparland@hotmail.com

